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Subject: NO for the waiver of the minimum 40-foot setback along EVHA and Concord Pines 
properties

From: Janczak, Katarzyna (Kasia)  
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 2:26 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: NO for the waiver of the minimum 40-foot setback along EVHA and Concord Pines properties 

To the Zoning Appeals Board, 

As a co-owner of Earhart Village Homes, I ask the City of Ann Arbor to NOT allow the variance for the following 
reasons: 

 The waiver will negatively aƯect our property values, privacy, views, and overall enjoyment of your home.

 Invalidates the agreements made during the planning of this development between Earhart Village Homes
and the Developer of Concord Pines to strictly adhere to a minimum 40-foot rear yard setback.

 Maintaining the setback contributes to an orderly and visually pleasing streetscape by preventing
overcrowding and maintaining architectural proportions.

 Maintaining the setback preserves a consistent feel and the intended design of the neighborhood.

 Consistent adherence to setback requirements will ensure that EVHA and Concord Pines property values
are maintained and protected, as potential buyers may be deterred by perceived overcrowding or lack of
space.

 Granting the waiver sets a precedent that will negatively aƯect the overall character and aesthetics of the
neighborhood and encourage other property owners to seek exceptions, leading to a breakdown of
consistent zoning enforcement and undermines the planning process.

Sincerely, 

Katarzyna Janczak 

********************************************************** 
Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive 
issues  


